
Inquiry About School District Boundary 

Changes 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[School District Name] 

[School District Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to inquire about the recent changes to the school 

district boundaries and their potential impact on our community. As a concerned parent/resident 

of [Your Community/Neighborhood], I believe it is important to understand how these changes 

may affect students, schools, and resources available in our area. 

Specifically, I would like to know: 

• What criteria were used to determine the new boundaries? 

• How will these changes affect enrollment numbers at local schools? 

• Are there any plans in place to address potential overcrowding or resource shortages? 

• How can community members voice their feedback or concerns regarding these changes? 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I appreciate your commitment to our schools and the 

well-being of our students. I look forward to your prompt response. 

Sincerely, 



[Your Name] 


